Russian delegation to the Fifth Committee
Second resumed part of 66" session

Closure of the session —June 12, 2012

Comments before adopting draft resolution on UNMISS (South Sudan)

Russian delegation has supported the consensus draft resolution.

However, we would like to specially note paragraph 14 of the ACABQ report
on UNMISS which highlighted unrealistic nature of the Mission’s objectives and
indicators of achievement. We would also like to note huge growth of costs of
civilian personnel and its support. We assume that the Secretariat - in its
preparation of next year budget proposals for the Mission - will abide more
strictly by the relevant Security Council mandate.



